

## Convivial Conversation and Cuisine for Williams Faculty, Staff and Community Members

### **Board Corner**

Dear Faculty Club members,

I hope that you and your family are all well. I am writing to let you know about this past month's successful Faculty Club events. We hosted our first Friendly Friday this past October 1st which was attended by about 40 guests who were well spaced throughout the club, with some of who took advantage of the fine fall day on the club's patio. The food was both beautifully presented and delicious. Kudos to Dining Services staff who worked hard on this event. Our friend Maureen was there to greet us. So happy she is still here!

On Sunday, October 3rd, the board hosted a cocktail evening at The Distillery at Greylock Works. Proprietor Ryan Max Riley delighted guests with his mixology skills, and guests really enjoyed his high-quality products. We hope to have another event with this growing local establishment.

On the docket is our virtual lecture with <a href="https://docs.python.org/">ThinkerAnalytix, on October 26th at 2 pm.</a>

Our next **Friendly Friday will be on November 12th**, so on we go, undaunted by the past year and a half.

On **November 19th at 7 pm, critic, curator, artist, and art historian Charles Guiliano** will join us at the club to talk about his new book: *Publishing as a Late Bloomer.* Since 2006 he has published and edited the online arts website <u>Berkshire Fine Arts</u>. Previously, he was the director of exhibitions for the New England School of Art & Design at Suffolk University. This in-person event is free and open to the public. Coffee, tea and dessert will be served.

We're thrilled to announce lunches will be offered on Mondays and Thursdays beginning November 1! See the full menu on page 2 of this newsletter. Lunches are offered at a discounted price for members. Dining Services is working hard hiring staff in order to open up the Faculty House for more lunches and other events.

Stay tuned to our next newsletter for more future club events. Your continued support of this important entity is much appreciated. I hope to see you soon. Stay well!



Welcome back, Maureen!

Alison

Alison Roe O'Grady President, Faculty Club Board of Governors aogrady@willliams.edu

## Friendly Friday Menu

Join us for a Festive Fall Friendly Friday on November 12th, 4:30 pm - 6:30 pm.

- Kielbasa Bites
- Swedish Meatballs
- · Wings of Fire
- Seven-layer Mexican Dip with Tortilla Chips
- Cucumber Tea Sandwiches
- Sesame Soba Noodle Salad (vegetarian)
- Coffee, tea, decaf
- Cash bar with beer and wine

### **November Lunch Buffet Menus**

We are so pleased to announce that the Faculty Club will open on Mondays and Thursdays starting in November (except for the week of Thanksgiving). We will not be offering our normal Holiday buffet luncheon this year, but will have Turkey on the menu the week prior to Thanksgiving.

The Faculty Club buffet lunch is \$11.00 for members and \$13.00 for non-members for the academic year.

Mondays	Thursdays
11/1: Taste of Spain (Seafood Paella, Croquetas de Jamon, Patatas Bravas, Chorizo, Gazpacho)	11/4: Beef Pot Roast
11/8: Virginia Baked Ham with Baked Idaho Potatoes	11/11: Lemon Herb Crusted Atlantic Salmon
11/15: Homestyle Chicken and Dumplings	11/18: Roast Turkey Dinner
11/22: Chicken Parmesan	Closed for Thanksgiving
11/29: Taste of Korea (Beef Bulgolgi, Korean BBQ Chicken Wings, Kimchi Fried Rice)	December menu to come!

# Faculty Club Mystery Book Club

Good news! The October Mystery Book Club will return to the **Milne Public Library Conference Room** on October 29, 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm. Masks are required until further notice.

Details for the November/December meeting are as follows:

WHEN: Friday, Dec. 10 1:30-2:30

WHERE: Milne Public Library Conference Room

WHAT: Peter May's "Extraordinary People" (The Enzo

Files #1)

A Scottish forensic biologist living in Paris bets he can solve a cold case with new science...He follows scattered clues across France and Germany as the case becomes more complicated and dangerous.

Any questions? Contact Jean Vankin (<u>jvankin@williams.edu</u>). If you prefer to call (413-458-5606), please leave a message and your phone number or e-mail address.

## **BOARD OF GOVERNORS**

#### Officers

Alison O'Grady, President Mary Pfister, Vice President Diana Brooks, Secretary Kelly Kervan, Treasurer

#### **Board Members**

Cecelia Chang
Bruce Dumouchel
Heather Forman
John Leavey
Jill Mendel
Patrick Quinn
Maria Siskind

**Committee Chairs** 

Alison O'Grady,

Programming Chair

Faculty House/Alumni Center Contact

Jeanette Kopczynski, Associate Director for Dining

Carl Samuelson, Governor Emeritus

Club Hours: 8:30 am – 3:30 pm, M-F

Lunch Hours: 11:30 am – 1:30 pm, Thursdays

Club Phone: (413) 597-2451

Email: facultyclub@williams.edu

Fax: (413) 597-4722 Reservation Line: (413) 597-3089

Website: <a href="http://faculty-club.williams.edu">http://faculty-club.williams.edu</a>